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NOTE TO: Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Industrial

and Medical Nuclear Safety

FROM: B.J. Youngblood, Director
Division of High-Level Waste Management

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF DRAFT "IP ASSESSMENT OF DUPLICATION OF IAEA AND NEA
ACTIVITIES" [EDO 0006488]

The Division of High-Level Waste Management (HLWM) staff has reviewed the

subject document dated May 8, 1991. The HLWM staff has concluded from its

review that no changes are needed to the current draft report in those areas

dealing with high-level waste management. If you have any additional questions

on this subject, please contact Robert D. Carlson at extension 20435.
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B. J. Youngblood, Director
Division of High-Level Waste Management
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